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WHAT'S NEW

Title

Statement by Ms. Elizabeth Maruma Mrema, Executive Secretary, Convention on Biological
Diversity, at the opening of the third meeting of the Subsidiary Body on Implementation, 16
May 2021

Thematic Areas

Subsidiary Body on Implementation (SBI)
Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety
Access to Genetic Resources and Benefit-sharing

Document Link

https://www.cbd.int/doc/speech/2021/sp-2021-05-16-sbi3-en.pdf

Further Information

? ABSCH-NEW-SCBD-128657

Questions about the Nagoya Protocol on Access and Benefit-sharing or the
operation of the Access and Benefit-sharing Clearing-House may be directed
to the Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity.
Secretariat of the Convention
on Biological Diversity
413 rue Saint-Jacques, suite 800
Montreal, Québec, H2Y 1N9
Canada
Fax: +1 514 288-6588
Email: secretariat@cbd.int
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